
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 20-1605-EL-BGN
Date: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 3:15:36 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: DeeDee DeMoss <ddemossmt@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 3:07 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Birch Solar Project case number 20-1605-EL-BGN

To whom it may concern,
My name is D’Anna DeMoss , my address is 3070 West Hume Road, Lima OHIO 45806.
This e-mail is in concern of the projected solar field.
My husband & I built our house 16 years ago &  raised 2 boys in this home & just now looking forward to enjoying
our retired years here.. this is our neighborhood that we Love & Enjoy . No, it’s not your typical “ neighborhood”
but it’s where we ride our bikes, take walks, watch the amazing sunsets over those golden farm fields not to mention
the wildlife that we adore.. Deer, red Fox, wild turkeys, blue Herron, pheasants.. the list goes on & on..
Countless memories!!
We ask that if you have any power over this decision that you take “ our neighborhood “ into consideration.
This would be devastating not to mention the possible affect on our  land value & the possible harm to the land &
waterways.
Thank You for your time & consideration .
Sincerely,
D’Anna DeMoss

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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